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22nd January 2021 

 

Well done 

Just to commend the children on how well they are doing in school.  It is a very strange time but the 

children are coping with the additional rules and restrictions. 

 

Staying at home if anyone in your house displays symptoms 

You must follow the rules about isolating to keep the children, staff and wider community safe. Do 

not send your children to school if they or anyone living in your house or anyone they have had 

close contact with has symptoms and has had a test. They can only return after a negative test 

result or after 10 days if the test is positive.   

 

Reporting suspected or positive cases at the weekend 

If your child has been in school and becomes ill at the weekend and goes for a test or receives a 

positive test result we need to know.  To ensure you can contact us at the weekend we are including 

two numbers you can call to do this on a Saturday and Sunday. 

1. Mrs Wainwright  07793988653                          

2. Miss Lawson   07736635403 

Play scheme 

Letters have gone out to critical workers.  Places are limited due to the restrictions and staffing so 

please only request a place if you have no other childcare.  Thank you 

 

Breakfast and after school club are currently open for the children of critical workers who normally 

attend. 

Reminders 

 Children need to wear clean clothes each day, this does not have to be uniform but must 

be suitable for the school environment and can be layers that can be taken off/put on 

depending on the temperature in the classroom. 

 Children must be collected between 3-3.10pm unless they normally attend after school 

club 

 We expect children to be in school, if they are not attending please contact school and let 

us know the reason.  If we do not hear from you, we have to follow it up with calls and 

home visits.  This is taking up time when we should be supporting the children. 

 All money for school dinners, breakfast club and after school club must be paid in advance 

on the Monday of each week. 

 

The government guidance still is if you are a critical worker and your child can be cared for at 

home, they should be and they should not be attending school. 
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